
From: Jo Murray [Jo.Murray@vector.co.nz]
Sent: Friday, 20 February 2009 9:57 a.m. 
To: Ian Wilson 
Cc: Paul Hodgson; Bob Sheppard 
Subject: VTC Change Request Appeal - BPP Trustee (BPP Trustee Overdraft CR) 

Hi Ian, 
 
As discussed, in accordance with the VTC,  Vector Gas Limited appeals the unsuccessful passing of the BPP Trustee 
Overdraft CR. Due to an injury I am unable to provide you with all supporting documentation today, but will do so by 
close of play on Monday.    
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